

**NR\_key\_name:** 87D03B532B9E764E8525647D0053039C

**SendTo:** CN=David Marwell/O=ARRB @ ARRB;CN=Jeremy Gunn/O=ARRB @ ARRB;CN=Tracy Shycoff/O=ARRB @ ARRB

**CopyTo:**

**DisplayBlindCopyTo:**

**BlindCopyTo:** CN=R ecord/O=ARRB

**From:** CN=Jerrie Olson/O=ARRB

**DisplayFromDomain:**

**DisplayDate:** 04/18/1997

**DisplayDate\_Time:** 11:06:42 AM

**ComposedDate:** 04/18/1997

**ComposedDate\_Time:** 11:00:50 AM

**Subject:** Diane Sorz  
called me back today after my call to her yesterday (at Jeremy's request) as to her decision on the analyst position. She has thought about it carefully and decided this would not be a good move for her due to the limited time left. I told her we were sorry to hear that but we understand how the time factor could affect the decision.

**Body:**

**recstat:** Record

**DeliveryPriority:** N

**DeliveryReport:** B

**ReturnReceipt:**

**Categories:**